
 

 

Spring Term Year 6 

Welcome back SATs Homework & PE  

Theme Day 

We are 

reading… 

Happy New Year!  

 
It has been lovely to 

see the children 

return to school with 

happy faces from a 

well-deserved 

Christmas break. 

 

First, we wish a warm 

welcome to Mr Lee, 

who has taken over 

from Mrs Temple and 

Mrs Dickens in 

6TD.We are sure he 

will enjoying getting 

to know us all in Yr6. 

 

As always, we look 

forward to meeting 

you at the next 

parent/carer 

consultation sessions 

on Wed 15th and 

Thurs 16th February. 

 

Here is to another 

busy and exciting 

term! 

Please note that this year’s SATs will take 

place from Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May 

2023. 

 

In preparation, for these tests, children will 

be undertaking a variety of different revision 

activities.  

 

Class teachers will soon send home log in 

details to a new resource, which can be used 

to support your child with Grammar & 

Spelling. 

As of w/c 15th January, homework days will 

be changing and English groups adjusting. 

 

Maths –set and due in Monday 

English- set and due in Wednesday 

 

For some children, PE days may change 

also. 

6TD: Tues (Indoor), Thurs (Outdoor) 

6JG: Wed (Indoor), Thurs (Outdoor) 

6LP: Friday (Indoor & Outdoor) 

 

Spelling tests:  

6TD – Wednesday 

6JG – Tuesday 

6LP – Friday  
- Who Let The God Out? 

By Maz Evans 

 Our new topic in History & Geography, the Ancient 

Greeks, should give our budding historians and 

geographers something to sink their teeth into as we 

explore the routines of the bloodthirsty Spartans and the 

trials and tribulations of the ancient Gods and Monsters. 

  

 

 

To celebrate the topic, there will be a theme 

day, which will take place on the Friday 22nd 

March.  On this day, children can come 

dressed in Grecian clothing for a day of fun-
filled activities. 



 


